
 

 

                 

Mrs. Grilley’s Kindergarten  
                                                                Date:  June 1-5, 2015 
 

 

Themes: Picnics and Summer Safety 
Writing focus:  Friendly Letter Writing 

Messages from me:              Messages from you:                                    Please initial: 

Monday: 
 Remember gym shoes 

 
 
 

Specials: Guidance, Gym 
 

  

Tuesday:  
 

 Remember gym shoes 
 A special visitor today: our 

school liaison officer, Deputy 
Dave Kuffel 

Specials: Music, Gym 
 

  

Wednesday: 
 All School Celebration in the gym 
 Blue ribbon day-ask your child 

what talent they received on 
their blue ribbon!! 

 Walking to Sportsman’s Park at 
1:45-remember closed toed 
shoes for walking to the park 

Specials: Music 

  

Thursday: 
 

 Last day of school for students 
 Early Release for all students at 

12:30 PM 

  

Friday: 
 Happy Summer!! 

  

Information for you:  
 Please return all library books and keep lunch money up to date.  If any of these items are not 
current, report cards cannot be given out on the last day of school. 

 We will be leaving the school to walk to Sportsman’s Park on Wednesday (weather permitting) at 1:45 
PM and returning to school by 2:45 PM.  You are welcome to join us at the park; however, all 
students must walk back to school at the end of the day.   

 Wow...this is the last newsletter of the year.  Where did our time together go??  I would just like to 
take this opportunity to thank all of you for a wonderful year.   I had a fantastic time working with 
your child and getting to know all of you!!  I hope each and every one of you has a very safe and 
relaxing summer!!  Keep reading and writing and working on all of the important skills we learned this 
year such as adding, subtracting, 3D shapes, sight word recognition, stretching out sounds when 
reading, and writing lots and lots of detailed sentences as well!!  P.S. Don’t forget to stop by and visit 
in the new school!!  I will miss you all like crazy!!!   

 Happy summer to all!!  Summer school begins Tuesday, June 15th.  Hope to see you there!! 
 


